Births and Deaths

Births, Engagements, Approaching Marriages, Marriages, Deaths, Card of Thanks, and In Memoriam

BORN

GRIGOR - Angus and Sylvia (nee Evans) joyfully announce the hirth of their daughter Jessica Ann, born March 5, 1988, at Khrgston General Hospital, Ontario, Proud grandparents are Milton and Ruth Evans of Ormstown and John and Angela Grigor of Toronto.

STARK . Gary and Lori (nee Voysey) are proud to announce the arrival of their daughter Nancy Marie, born at the Holy Cross Hospital, Calgary, Alberta, on February 16, 1988, weighing 6 bs. 5 oz. First grandchild for Jean and Gerry Vosey, 2nd grandchild for Barb and Garnet Stark, Calgary, formerly of Huntingdon. Great grandparents are Gladys Barber of Montreat, 2nd great grandchild of Nicol and Gladys Stark of Calgary, formerly of Huntingdon, 27th great grandchild for Mrs. Arthur Jones of Halifax.

MARRIAGE ANNOUNCEMENT

Noëlla Bergevin and André Hart are pleased to announce their marriage which will be celebrated in Valleyfield on April 16, 1988. DIED

ROY, Archie - At the Montreal General Hospital on Tuesday, March 22nd, 1988. Archie Roy, of Howick, Quebec, loving husband of Helen Muir, devoted father of Beth and Heather, dear brother of Betty (Mrs. Ken Nish) and the late Donald, dear uncle of Bob, Susan and Peggy. Funeral service was held at the J.M. Sharpe Funeral Home, Franklin Centre, on Friday, March 25th at 2:30 p.m. In lieu of flowers donations to the Howick United Church Memorial Fund would be appreciated.

SHERIDAN, John Paul -Accidentally on March 24th, 1988, age 24, son of Elizabeth Hedrich and the late John Sheridan, also survived by his grand-father Paul Hedrich, his sister Martha (Mrs. C. Weher) and brothers Gordon, Robert and Bruce, as well as one niece, Funeral Service was held from the Chapel of the McGerrigle Funeral Home Inc. Ormstown, Monday, March 28 at 2 p.m.

IN MEMORIAM

MARLIN, Ethel - In loving memory of a dear wife and mother, who left us on March 28, 1981. We do not need a special day, to bring you to our minds.

to bring you to our minds, the days we do not think of you,

are very hard to find.

We miss your words so gentle,

your broad and welcome smile, it made things seem much

brighter, it made life seem worthwhile.

Sadly missed and never forgotten by your husband George and family. CARD OF THANKS

I wish to thank Dr. Thompson and the nursing staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital, for the excellent care and kindness during my recent stay.

Robin Shaw

We wish to express our sincere thanks to Fathers Marcil, Hubert J.C. Hamelin and Yves Beauticu, for their spiritual guidance. To doctors and nursing staff of the Huntingdon Hospital, for excellent care and kindness given to Eddie as a patient there. To relatives and friends for mass cards, floral tributes, donations and all expressions of sympathy. Greatful thanks to C.WL. members, friends and neighbours for food donations and lunch served following funeral service. The Dincen family

Aspelund - Anton, Karl, Arlene and family wish to thank all our triends and families, for their expressions of sympathy, floral tributes and food donations.

Our thanks to Dr. J.P. Hebert, Dr. Lemieux and Dr. Vamlor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital in Ormstown also to the nurses of the 3rd floor for the good care they gave me during my stay there. Also to all our friends and relatives for their visits and cards. Thank you also to the Stanicet and Cazaville Golden Age (lubs

Real Racine